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Longhoughton C of E Primary School

October 2017 Newsletter

Wow – we have reached the end of the first half term already – where does the time go.
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Thank you for your harvest donations, a total of £162.27 was raised Self Help Africa Water and Sanitation project. 
Thank you also for your Jeans 4 Genes donations, we raised £117.56.
Halloween 
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The PFA have organised a Spooky Halloween Scavenger Hunt and a Chilly Day’s Disco
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Entries for the Scavenger Hunt cost £1 and will be on sale at the end of school on 30th and 31st October. Entries can also be purchased at the Co-op.
The Disco is on Friday 3rd November – Nursery - Year 2 4:30-5:30pm





    Year 3 - Year 6 5:40-6:40pm

                                  Entry costs £2 per child or £5 per family.  
                                     Further details are on the posters throughout school.
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Dates for the diary

Friday 20th October


School finishes for the half term break
Monday 30th October


School opens
Wednesday 8th November

France & Egypt Class Worship, 9:15am, school hall

Wednesday 15th November

China Class Worship, 9:15am, school hall

Wednesday 22nd November

Brazil Class Worship, 9:15am, school hall

This newsletter can also be read on the school website – www.longhoughton.northumberland.sch.uk – through the ‘News & Events’ link on the Home page
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